
 

 

Liberal Arts Council Meeting 

February 1, 2011 

Present: J. deJong, M. Dixon, J. Evey, R. Gennaro, M.T. Hallock Morris, R. Priest, W. Rinks, S. Rode,  

S. Spencer, C. York, B. Christie, and Jamie Beam, ITS.  

I. Minutes 

The LAC minutes from January 18, 2011, were reviewed and approved.  

 

II.       History Program Changes 

             A revision of course content for selected history courses has been ongoing in the 

department for several years.  This review is part of the program revision that was done last 

spring.   M. Dixon explained the rationale for the changes to the program and answered 

question raised by Council members.  Suggestions were also offered to help address specific 

issues that are certain to be raised.   

 

HIST 376 and 375 were approved.  The rest will be considered at the next meeting.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:05 a.m. to attend the interview session with final Liberal Arts 

Dean candidate. 

 

 


